Press a Girl dround the World Weekend

Please join us on the weekend of August 26™ and 27™ for our Dress a Girl Around
the World Showcase.

Many of our beautiful dresses will be displayed in the Atrium along with information about
this wonderful ministry. At each Mass, a portion of dresses will be blessed by Father Michael
before they are sent to Friar Supplies, the organization that delivers the dresses to their last
stop, the young girls of Haiti.

If you are in any way part of the Dress a Girl ministry (donated fabric, cut fabric for kits or
sewn a dress), you are invited to join us at Mass for not only the blessing of the dresses but a
special recognition and blessing for your participation in this ministry. If you have any
questions, please contact Outreach at 631-265-2200 x113.

Our next Dress a Girl meeting is Thursday, August 24th, from 1-3 PM.



